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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 

RFP No # OAG-RFP-2012-3 
 

Certified Fraud Examiner 
 
 

The Republic of the Marshall Islands’ Office of the Auditor-General (OAG) is soliciting written 
proposals from any interested individual that has the knowledge, skill, and experience in the 
conduct of fraud investigations. 
 
Interested parties may acquire a copy of the complete Request for Proposal (RFP) by submitting 
written requests to the following contact, or via email to patrjun@ntamar.net with the subject 
heading, “Certified Fraud Examiner”.   
 
 Office of the Auditor-General 
 Post Office Box 245 
 Majuro, MH 96960 
  
The deadline for Receipt of Request for copy of the complete RFP is Friday, October 12th, 2012 
at 5:00PM (Majuro Time). 
 
Proposals should be prepared simply and economically, providing straightforward, concise 
descriptions of the Proposer’s ability to fulfill the requirements of the proposal. In order to 
ensure a uniform review process and to obtain the maximum degree of comparability, it is 
required that proposals be organized and submitted in the manner prescribed in the RFP.  
 
To be considered, all proposals must be submitted with one (1) original and three (3) copies by 
5:00 PM, Wednesday, October 31st, 2012, to OAG. Proposals must be mailed or hand-
delivered to the address indicated in the RFP. Proposals submitted after the 5:00 PM 
(Majuro Time), Wednesday, October 31st, 2012 deadline will not be considered.  


